
“City of Havelock, Exterior Water Proofing for the East End Police Department 

2 Governmental Ave. Havelock, NC. 28532” 

Addendum 1 

January 9, 2024 
 

Questions Received  

1. Are all bids to be emailed to bids@havelocknc.us? 
 

If emailed yes, the bids can be also be faxed or delivered to City Hall per Invitation to Bid 
instructions. 

 
2. During the removal of the mulch surrounding the Police Department can some of the closer plants 

be removed?   
 
Damage to plants and shrubbery is to be avoided. Plants and shrubbery must be replaced if 
damaged. 
 

3. Within the Scope of Work for the Police Department is the Fire and Rescue to be waterproofed as 
well?   
 
No, the Fire and Rescue building is a newer building and does not need to be waterproofed. 
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